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Dear Southern University at New Orleans Community: 

We are encouraging all students, faculty, and staff to get tested before returning. Persons who are 
not fully vaccinated must take a COVID test and provide negative results upon return. We are 
also providing testing on campus for those unable to take a test before September 13. 

Testing Information:  
University Center, 1st Floor 
Monday-Friday 
8 a.m. - 4 p.m.  

Fully Vaccinated-is someone that has completed a two (2) week period after receiving their 
second dose of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine or completed two (2) weeks after receiving a 
single Johnson/Johnson vaccine. The person must provide evidence that they are fully 
vaccinated. 

Unvaccinated-is someone that has not completed a two (2) week period after receiving their 
second dose of the Pfizer or Moderna vaccine or completed two (2) weeks after receiving a 
single Johnson/Johnson vaccine, a person that has only received one (1) dose of the Pfizer or 
Moderna vaccine or a person that has not been inoculated with the Pfizer, Moderna or 
Johnson/Johnson vaccine. 

All results and proof of vaccination should be sent to studenthealth@suno.edu.  

 
With kind regards, 

  
James H. Ammons, Jr.  
Executive Vice President-Chancellor  
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